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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 1, 2005

TO: Honorable Terry Keel, Chair, House Committee on Criminal Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB658 by Naishtat (Relating to the medical use of marihuana.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 481.121 of the Health and Safety Code to create an affirmative defense 
to prosecution for possession of marihuana if the person possessed the marihuana as a patient of a 
doctor who recommended it for medical purposes.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 537 Department of State Health Services

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG, CL, LW

1 of 1


